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Puckett & Faraj





December 6, 2010

Via USPS Express mail

Collection Unit, Room 205
P.O. Box 6489

Ventura, CA 93006-6489


Re: Case Number 2010615626

On or about Friday October 22, 2010,  I received a citation for speeding on a highway north of LA.  I was enroute to Santa Barbara.  I was in that area because I was making my way to Santa Barbara for a bicycle race.  I am unfamiliar with the area and was, at the time of the stop, following a vehicle ahead of me so I did not pay attention to my specific location.  I did not know the city where I was stopped nor did I recall the freeway, though I believe it was I-5.  When I received the citation I was driving a rental vehicle that I had rented in San Diego. I placed the citation in the glove compartment of the rental vehicle.  I returned the rental vehicle on October 24, 2010 but forgot to remove the citation from the glove compartment box. When I returned home to Michigan, I realized that I did not have the citation.  I did not recall the law enforcement agency that issued the citation and neither the city nor the county.  Accordingly, I did not know whom to contact coordinate a hearing date.
I respectfully request leave of court to challenge the citation and to be granted a new hearing date.  I have included a check for the amount of the violation as a bond and request a court date. I have retained Mr. Joseph H. Low, Esq whose address is:  One World Trade Center, Suite 2320, Long Beach CA 90801, to represent me in this matter. 
Sincerely,

Haytham Faraj, Esq.
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